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Introduction

The auxiliary material here presents two animations of the tracked iceberg positions. Year 
1 corresponds to the GPS units deployed on icebergs in Sermilik Fjord in summer 2012, and 
year 2 corresponds to the units deployed in summer 2013. The animations are built from 
hourly snapshots of the iceberg positions, plotted initially in MATLAB and made into a 
movie using QuickTime 7 Pro. We use linear interpolation to fill in position gaps when the 
GPS units failed to transmit every hour. Two views are given in each animation: a zoom-in 
on Sermilik Fjord and the near terminus region of Helheim Glacier, where the majority of 
iceberg trackers were deployed, and a zoomed-out view showing the continental shelf and 
ultimate end locations for most of the tracked icebergs.   

Animation files and captions

1. ms01.mov (SF_2012_2013_icebergs.mov): Positions of five tracked icebergs through time 
for the summer 2012 deployments, which lasted into 2013. Stars (colored by iceberg #) 
indicate the deployment locations, while squares indicate the current position at the time 
displayed in the title. Circles that follow the current location of each iceberg show the 
last 12 hours of locations, while a thin line indicates the complete track of the iceberg 
motion. The left panel is zoom-in on Sermilik Fjord, while the right panel shows the 
entire region and captures the iceberg positions when they exit the fjord.  

2. ms02.mov (SF_2013_2014_icebergs.mov): Positions of five tracked icebergs through time 
for the summer 2013 deployments, which lasted into 2014. Stars (colored by iceberg #) 
indicate the deployment locations, while squares indicate the current position at the time 
displayed in the title. Circles that follow the current location of each iceberg show the 
last 12 hours of locations, while a thin line indicates the complete track of the iceberg 
motion. The left panel is zoom-in on Sermilik Fjord, while the right panel shows the 



entire region and captures the iceberg positions when they exit the fjord. Note that one 
iceberg continued out of the domain to the south, but we kept the latitude/longitude 
ranges the same for easier comparison with the year 1 animation. 


